
High Street Voucher Scheme 
 

The High Street Scheme Portal opens today, 27 September 2021. The scheme 

allows the public to apply for their £100 pre-paid cards to spend in local businesses. 

Those eligible for the High Street Scheme should apply online.  

Libraries NI expect to see the public making use of our CATs to apply.  

The information below will help assist customers in need of support. 

How to Apply 

Those eligible for the High Street Scheme, should apply online via 

www.nidirect.gov.uk/spend-local 

To start the application you will be asked, as a security measure, to enter your email 

address 

A link will then be sent to your email inbox 

which will take you straight to the  

application form. 

 

 

 

Should customers require help setting up an e-mail address they can find our help 

sheet here: 

https://www.librariesni.org.uk/media/jympqoqd/web-based-email-helpsheet.pdf 

Applying for the scheme requires the following information: 

•           National Insurance number 

•           Full name 

•           Address and postcode 

•           Date of Birth 

•           Sex 

•           Telephone Number 

•           Disabilities 

•           Driving Licence Number 

•           email will be prepopulated 

With the exception of the driving licence number, all of these data fields are 

mandatory. 

  

http://www.nidirect.gov.uk/spend-local
https://www.librariesni.org.uk/media/jympqoqd/web-based-email-helpsheet.pdf


 

 

Completing the form for yourself or on behalf of someone else: 

 

Select the correct 

option by selecting 

‘Apply’.  

 

 

 

 

Enter your National 

Insurance number 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fill required fields with 

requested personal information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

The final step is the Declaration: 

Read the information and select 

the box to confirm understanding 

and finally select Finish  

 

 

 

Should customers require help applying, a help sheet on ‘Filling online forms’ can be 

found here: 

 https://www.librariesni.org.uk/media/0ymhbul1/online-forms-guide.pdf 

 

Once the form is submitted, the customer will 

receive an email confirming that the 

application has been received. The email will 

contain a Reference Number. 

 

Please note that on the 11 October 2021, the telephone application 

service will open to support applications from those not able to 

access or use the portal 

The FAQs will have more information on the timeline for the scheme and can help 

answer any customer queries  

 https://www.economy-ni.gov.uk/sites/default/files/publications/economy/high-street-

scheme-faqs.pdf 

 

Traffic to the site is expected to be high on the first few 

days so customers are asked to be patient as the 

application window is open for four weeks. 

 

https://www.librariesni.org.uk/media/0ymhbul1/online-forms-guide.pdf
https://www.economy-ni.gov.uk/sites/default/files/publications/economy/high-street-scheme-faqs.pdf
https://www.economy-ni.gov.uk/sites/default/files/publications/economy/high-street-scheme-faqs.pdf

